
SEX OFFENDER MANAGEMENT BOARD 
Meeting Notice and Preliminary Agenda * 

For Friday, March 16, 2018 

Denver Police Protective Association 
2105 Decatur St., Denver, CO 

 

Visitors must RSVP* by noon Tuesday, March 13, 2018 
 to allow us to determine quorum, space and handout needs.  

*To RSVP, call Adrienne Corday (303-239-4528) or email (Adrienne.corday@state.co.us). 

 
9:00 – 9:30 
 
 
 
 
 
9:30 – 10:15 
 
 
10:15 – 10:30 
 
 
10:30 – 10:45  
 
 
10:45 – 11:00 
 
11:00 – 12:00 
 
12:00 
 
12:00 – 12:30 
  
12:30 – 2:30 
 

 
Introductions 
Future Agenda Items 
Announcements  
Approval of February Minutes (Decision Item) 
Approve agenda 
 
Lifetime Supervision Report (Presentation) – Kelly Hume, Angel 
Weant, Lenny Woodson, and Richard Kluckow 
 
Greg Hiscock (Progressive Therapy Systems) Variance Request 
(Decision Item) – Carl Blake, ARC 
 
Update on SOMB Data Collection (Action Item) – Chris Lobanov-
Rostovsky 
 
Break 
 
SOMB Open Forum (Presentation) - Various 
 
SOMB Meeting Adjourns 
 
Board Member Lunch – No Business Conducted 
 
Board Member Training (No Business Conducted) – Chris Lobanov-
Rostovsky and Marcelo Kopcow 
 
 
 
*Handouts on Decision Items are available to general public ahead of the meeting 

date upon request.  

*Please note that agenda order and times are subject to change based on a 

decision of the SOMB, and participants should plan their time and attendance 

accordingly. 

Website Address: www.colorado.gov/dcj 
TO ADD, CHANGE OR REMOVE YOUR NAME FROM OUR MAILING LIST,  
PLEASE CALL 303-239-4528, OR E-MAIL: Adrienne.corday@state.co.us 

If your e-mail address has changed, please send an update to the above address. 
 
Welcome.  Before we get started, I am going to go over some meeting rules and expectations.  Public participation is invited at all SOMB 
meetings and Sub-Committee meetings.  In order to keep the meeting running smoothly, we request that you please raise your hand and 
wait your turn to be called upon.  The focus of this meeting is to discuss broad, state-wide policy development and decision items.  Personal 
cases or experiences should only be shared if they are relevant to the issue being discussed.  This is not the proper forum to obtain a 
remedy for an individual case.  Also, the members who attend these meetings are here to address these broad policy issues, not to deal 
with individual cases or complaints.  If you want to contact a member about an individual case, please do so at the member’s office where 
they can access the necessary information to assist you. Thank you in advance for respecting the need to keep the discussions focused and 
for your courtesy in recognizing that members should be contacted at their own offices about matters outside the SOMB meeting agendas. 


